
Whilton Parish Council AGM 

 

Whilton Warblers Choir:  

 

Since holding last year’s AGM the Whilton Warblers Choir has celebrated its first 

birthday, which was held in September. We are still very much a community choir, 

with existing members residing in both Whilton Parish and the surrounding villages. 

Linda Treacy has been elected as the Whilton Warblers Chairman and Sarah 

Hawkins our Treasurer. We have yet to elect a Secretary, which will be voted on 

later this year.  The last year has seen a number of changes. We have purchased 

new equipment, are growing more confident in how to read music and have grown 

into a more self-assured Choir, attempting difficult and varied pieces, which we look 

forward to performing in our next concert which will be held on Saturday 27th June. 

We have already achieved three sell out concerts, with fantastic feedback, which has 

given the choir a longing to hold even more in years to come.  

 

Rochelle Lye 

Member of Whilton Warblers Choir 


